
James Trujillo 

13639 NE Fremont Court 
Portland, Oregon 97230 

971-285-2195 
James.S.Trujillo@gmail.com  

January 13, 2016 

Dr. Karen Gray 
Parkrose School District 

Portland, Oregon 

Dear Dr. Gray, 

I am writing to inform you and my colleagues on the school board of my regretful but 
necessary decision to resign from my elected position as a director for the Parkrose School 

District. As I have mentioned to you previously, the health of my immediate family and 
extended family has created time demands that do not afford my continued participation 
as an elected official. 

I will attend business meetings for January and February of 2016. My final meeting will 
be on February 22nd, 2016. 

I appreciate your diligence, intellect and vision for the district. I wish you continued 
success in the development of our community children. 

Kind Regards, 

James S. Trujillo 

CC: 	Ed Grassel 

Multnomah County Elections Office 
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